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During the 
pandemic

Generally, countries are
recommending face masks
for those at higher risk of

severe COVID-19 outcomes
when in crowded spaces

(indoor and outdoor).

HIQA REVIEWED THE GUIDANCE ON FACEMASK USE
TO LIMIT THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 FROM

INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC HEALTH ORGANISATIONS
AND 22 COUNTRIES.

"While international
guidance varies,

overall, the guidance
points towards the

wearing of face
masks in

environments or
situations where the
risk of transmission
is highest. A second

theme in the guidance
is the wearing of face

masks to protect
those at highest risk
of severe outcomes,

both by the
individuals

themselves and those
that come in contact

with them."

Countries recommended
face masks to limit the
spread of COVID-19. 



In Ireland, masks are still
recommended on public

transport and in healthcare
settings. 

Most countries recommend
the use of face masks on
public transport and in

healthcare settings.

The ECDC recommend those
who test positive or have

symptoms, and the people
they live with, should wear a

mask in the household.
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